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AUTUMN TERM 

20 September 2024 

Message from the Head Teacher 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

KOINONIA 

 

”God is faithful, by whom you were 

called into the Fellowship of his Son, 

Jesus Christ our Lord.” 

1 Corinthians 1:9 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a busy week in school with lots of really good work being 

produced.  The children are blowing us away with their resilience, 

determination and independence.  Thank you to everyone who has 

helped with gardening this week.  If you can help in anyway, please let 

Mrs Stevens or Mrs Morgan know as we are trying to get the garden 

tidied up and ready for Winter. 

Next week we have the Book Fair in school.  Please let me know if you 

can help to man it, 3.15 to 4.15pm. 

We also need your support with FoCs.  Please join us on Teams on 

Thursday 26th September at 8.00pm.  FoCs do an amazing job at 

providing funds to help towards transport for trips and resources we 

cannot always fund from the budget.  If you can help in any way, please 

come to the online meeting.  I will send the link next week. 

Have a great weekend. 

God Bless, 

Mrs Jones 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
http://www.cradleyschool.org.uk


School Calendar 

September 

24 - Maple and Sycamore Classes to Clevedon Beach 

25 - Scholastic Book Fair arrives until 30th  

27 - School Garden Design Competition entries in 

28 - FoCS AGM 8pm on Teams 

30 - Swimming starts for Oak Class pm 

October 

1-4 - Swimming Oak Class pm 

7-11 - Swimming Oak Class pm 

8 - Parents Evening - 3.30 - 5.30pm 

9 - Parents Evening - 5.30 - 7.30pm 

10 - School Photos 

14 - Nasal Flu Immunisations - YR-6 

16 - Open Day 

Music Lessons At Cradley 

Flute Lessons with Bea 

Price  

bpriceflute@gmail.com 

Guitar Lessons with Tom 

Doherty 

tom-doherty@hotmail.co.uk 

Piano, clarinet, saxophone and singing - 

Wednesday mornings 

Flute - Wednesday afternoons 

Guitar - Monday afternoons starting 16 

September 2024. 



 

 

Well done to Maple Class who have had 97.78% attendance this 

week! They get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear for the first 

week in September.  Please can we remind parents that arrivals after 

8.45am are counted as late and arrivals after 8.55am once 

registers close count as a missed morning session and are included in 

attendance figures. 

 

Maple Class  97.78%    Whole school  91.58% 

Sycamore Class  91.88% 

Birch Class   85.86% 

Oak Class    93.93% 

 

 

School Lunches 

Please see the menu for this term below.  Orders must be placed for the week by midnight 

on the Wednesday before. Please order on School Money. 

Attendance 



 

 



Clubs 

These are the clubs that are running this term.  You will have received text 

messages confirming your child’s places today.  Once your child is on the 

register then they have the place for the whole term.  If your child is unable to 

attend at any time then please let the office know. 



Friends of Cradley School (FoCS) 

News 

Reminder:  FoCS AGM is on Thursday 26th September at 8.00pm on 

Zoom.  We hope you can come along, all are welcome.  We will be voting 

for a chair, a secretary and a treasurer.  Potentially, we can have up to 2 

people in each post.   If you’d like to be part of the committee, please let 

us know via the office.  Everyone is very welcome to join the meeting and 

take part in our discussion and voting, or just sit back and watch!  

 

Also, a reminder to please please use Easy Fundraising when ordering 

just about anything online, and to sign up for the Asda Cashpot for 

Schools.   At no extra cost to yourselves, FoCS can make a small 

commission from each order.  

 

Thanks,  

Kirstie, Lucy and Cass 





 

 

 

 

WEEKLY AWARDS 

HAZEL CLASS  

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Deklan 

Blake for increased engagement in all aspects of the nursery 

day. 

Ivy for showing a mature approach in tidying up and helping in 

nursery. 

MAPLE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Philip 

Jesse for being persistent in PE with moving the ball in different 

ways. 

Rowan for using stem sentences so well in maths. 

SYCAMORE CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Owen 

Oliver for his enthusiasm and attitude to learning in maths. 

Oscar for his thoughts and feelings sentences in English.  

BIRCH CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Josh 

Byron for being such a good little worker in Gardening club. 

Kai for his attitude to learning across all lessons. 

OAK CLASS 

Friendship Award 

Stars of the Week 

 

Charlie 

Lois for her insightful interpretations and responses in RE this 
week. 

Archie for his dedication to up-level his writing and for sharing 
his creations with such enthusiasm. 

Rennelle for developing her confidence with her writing  

HEAD TEACHER 

AWARD 

Digital Leaders - Jasmine, Lois, Harvey and Charlie 

Reading Rangers - George, Rennelle, Sophie, and Isla 

For showing maturity and independence in setting up their 

lunchtime clubs. 



Hazel News 

 

The children have been digging and scooping in the sand this week, 

filling and emptying buckets and building sandcastles. 



Maple Class 

Maple Class have had a great week of PE this week. They have 

been focusing on moving safely in a space and moving balls in a 

controlled way.  



Sycamore Class 



Birch Class 

Year 3 had a great session in 

Forest School this week.  God’s 

eyes take a huge amount of focus 

and concentration. 



Oak Class 

We have had another brilliant week in Oak Class!  

In Maths, we have been developing our understanding of place-value in which 

we have been comparing and ordering numbers. 

In English, we are reading the book, ‘Star of Fear, Star of Hope’, which offers a 

gentle way to introduce the difficult topic of the Holocaust. I have been delighted 

with the high-quality writing that the children have produced and their emotional 

sensitivity when discussing such a serious subject. 

In Science, Year Six have been developing their understanding of the circulatory 

system, while Year Five have been exploring the difference between weight and 

mass, investigating prominent thinkers such as Newton and Galileo. 

In RE this week, we discussed the questions: ‘What is the importance of the 

value of love’ and ‘How did Jesus teach his followers to love’. I was most 

impressed by the high-level discussions and how they interpreted a passage 

from Corinthians.   





Craft Club 



Harvest at Cradley Church 

We are celebrating Harvest in Cradley 

Church on the 6th October at 10.45am. 

Everyone is welcome and we would like 

some children to take part with readings 

and singing. 

More information will follow next week. 

Many thanks, 

Eryl Copp 






